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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   
Thursday 5th December—Christmas Movie night—3.15pm –5.15pm 

 
Friday 6th December—Non uniform day— colour raffle  

 
Friday 6th December —Rock Steady Concert—9.15am  

 
Thursday 12th December—EYFS & KS1 Nativity—9.30am & 1.30pm 

 
Friday 13th December—Pantomime Trip for Reception to Year 6 children 

 
Tuesday 17th December—Christmas Party Day—Non Uniform day  

 
Wednesday 18th December—KS2 Carol concert  

 
Thursday 19th December—Christmas jumper day  , Christmas Party 

Lunch & end of term—School finishes at 2pm for the Christmas Holidays 
 

Monday 6th January 2025—Return back to School 

Please order 

through the Weduc 

App  

by the  

6th  

December - 

Menu subject to 

change. 

  

Attendance figures this week:        A huge well done to Year 3                   
 
               Reception 88.3% 
       Yr 1 93.4%        Yr 4 96.5% 
       Yr 2 95.2%        Yr 5 99.4%  
       Yr 3 100%         Yr 6 93.5%  

 

 

 

This school fundraising scheme is running for 8 more 

days!  

Help raise money for our school by  

shopping in Asda.  

We currently have raised £410.30 on the  

ADSA rewards app!  

If you have not already downloaded ASDA Rewards, and you 

shop at ASDA, please download the app and register Sharples 

Primary School for Cashpot for Schools and  

hopefully we can raise even more money for our school!  

Thank you !  

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and kind 

donations for Children in Need last 

Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always your kind donations and 

support for the school is  

really appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please may we kindly remind 

parents and carers that you 

should not switch your child’s 

meal choice before contacting 

the school office. Thank you for 

your support. 


